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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: Brian Babcock 
August 12, 2020 – 5:00 p.m. Communications Officer 
 Telephone: (408) 777-3262 
 

 
COVID-19 Response Update 

 
The City of Cupertino continues to monitor the effects of COVID-19 as the safety of our 
residents, staff, and visitors remains our highest priority. The following information regards 
the City’s response to the latest recommendations from the County of Santa Clara Public 
Health Department. For more information, visit www.cupertino.org/coronavirus.  
 
New 
 
Cupertino Walgreens Offering Free COVID-19 Testing 
The Cupertino Walgreens at 20011 Bollinger Road is offering free, drive-thru COVID-19 
testing. Testing is available seven days a week from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. No appointment is 
necessary, but those who make an appointment will be served first. Individuals must be 18 
and older and do not need to have health insurance. 
 
The nasal swab test is self-administered and does not test for antibodies. When you arrive at 
Walgreens, follow the signs and bring a valid ID and insurance card if you have insurance. 
Results will be available in three to four days. 
 
Book an appointment at www.walgreens.com/findcare/covid19/testing  
 
Mornings with the Mayor and Manager 
Grab a cup of homemade coffee or tea and get ready to talk about the issues that matter most 
to you with Mayor Steven Scharf and City Manager Deb Feng. Residents are invited to this 
casual, virtual meeting where they can discuss any topic they want with two of the City’s 
decision makers. The event will take place on Friday, August 21 from 8:30 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. 
 
Register in advance: 
https://cityofcupertino.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_-4UUTnNZSqmHgeSclOA08g 
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